
 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No.1 of 2022 
 
Dive Works - Gunsgreen Basin Pontoon 
Date of issue: 7/2/2022 
 
Mariners are hereby advised that a dive team will be on site Tuesday 
08/02/2022 – Friday 11/02/2022 completing work on the pontoons in 
Gunsgreen Basin. 

 

• All vessels must keep clear of the north end of Gunsgreen basin. 
 

• All vessels should navigate with caution. 
 

• Further information on works, and safety instructions will be 
communicated on VHF channel 12. 
 

 

If further information regarding this notice is required then please contact 
Brendan Bates, Harbour Master on Tel: 018907 50223 / 07885 742505 email: 
harbourmaster@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk 

 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Brendan Bates 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
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